
 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you all next week! 

Mel Nugent 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As I write this, I can see the heavy rain falling on the courtyard and 

so I feel very confident in saying that the summer has now officially 

passed, and we are firmly into autumn. The weather is turning colder 

and wetter with every passing day. The children now need to bring 

coats or a waterproof to school every day. We do try and get them 

outside for playtimes and lunchtimes even if it is raining a little bit. 

 On Wednesday the children shared a Harvest Festival assembly. The 

Y3 and Y4 classes led the assembly for us and helped us to reflect on 

harvesting for others and sharing. Thank you for your fantastic contri-

butions to the MK food bank. Please continue to drop in any last mi-

nute donations, as the deadline is next Friday.  

 Earlier this week we had a visit from our School Improvement Adviser 

and I was able to give her a tour of the school. She was so impressed 

and complimentary about how well the children were engaged in 

their lessons and how polite and well behaved they were. We are 

always really proud of the children but it is nice for someone from 

outside the school to comment so positively. After assembly today 

the children went off into their house teams to vote for this year's Y6 

team leaders. We will announce the new team leaders next week 

after all the votes have been counted.   
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Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning 
team who have earned most points over a week . 

 

This week the winning team was the BLUE team 

TT Rockstars :Top Scorers this week 

Year 3 Asher & Ben 

Year 4 Sofia 

Year 5  Dominion and Abigail 

Year 6 Breeya and David 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Parents Evening -  18 / 20  
October 
 
Inset Day - Friday 21 
October 
 
Thursday 20 October 
LAST DAY OF TERM  
 
Monday 31 October 
BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Cauliflower Christmas Cards 

 

Your children should have come home with Artwork for the 

their custom made Christmas cards this week. Please don’t 

forget that these need to be ordered and paid for online us-

ing the unique code on your form and the Artwork and form 

need to be returned to school to be sent off for printing by 

October 14th at the latest.  

 

Congratulations 

to all the Golden 

Book and 

Sports Star 

Winners 

this week! 

You make us very 

proud! 

Bags 2 School  

We have once again signed 

up to Bags 2 School, so if 

you are planning on having a 

sort out of clothes please 

keep them ready to go in a 

bag 2 school sack to help 

raise much needed money 

for the school. The bags 

need to be returned by 4th 

October please and left by 

the entrance to the Staff 

Carpark. Please do not re-

turn your bag before this 

date, as we are unable to 

store the bag in school. 



 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL—Every Donation Helps! 

Thank you so much to everyone who has already 

brought in items for the Harvest Festival.  

Once again we are supporting the MK Food bank by 

collecting dried and tinned goods. If you are able to 

spare any non-perishable goods and donate them to 

support the Food bank, please bring them to the school 

reception. Your help and support will make a big 

difference—so Thank you!  

CTS SPORTS REPORT 
 
For the first time in over a year we had a boys football team take part in matches against other schools. It was 
great to see the boys play and represent the school so well with their behaviour and teamwork. This paid off 
as Team CTS came away with 2 wins from 2 games, not even conceding a goal! Big well done to all the boys 

involved. 
This is just the beginning of our sport for this year, with a team representing us in Netball next week and 

plenty more to come throughout the year. Please look out for upcoming sport academy letters coming home 

via ParentPay or in your child’s bag. 


